James Seley JS Development PO Box 10 Craig, AK 99921 (907) 401-0071 james.seley@gmail.com

June 6, 2024

Attn: Hans Hjort, President Craig City School District PO Box 800 Craig, AK 99921

Dear Mr. Hjort and the members of the Craig City School Board:

I am writing to express my interest in and request consideration for the vacant school board seat being advertised.

I am a long time Craig resident with five children who have attended Craig City Schools. My youngest child will be entering second grade this coming year.

The school district is facing significant budgetary challenges. As a businessman who has had to be fiscally conservative and thoughtful in order to be successful in a small town, I would apply these same considerations to the operations of our schools.

I am committed to the improvement of Craig City School District and look forward to the opportunity to learn and work with the board.

Sincerely,

James Seley

